

3'S NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2024

Parents,

This month we will be talking about the letters E, F, and G. We will also be doing Halloween activities at the end of the month. Try to remember letter bags/show&tell on Fridays as the kids really enjoy it!

Please remember a jacket for your child each day as the weather continues to cool down. We really enjoy our outside time!

I am sad to announce that one of our brilliant teachers is leaving us Ms. Bria's last day will be October 18th. She has been a great role model for the teachers and children the last 6 years and she is loved and will be missed.

October Activities:

Fall Pictures will be done on Wednesday, October 9th 2024.

Open house/SXS ride is on October 26th 2024 please come join us! 20 years!

Trick or treat @ Wallis is on October 31st 2024.

Our **Halloween party** will be Thursday October 31st. I will send home more details soon © The Friday after our party will be a PJ day!!

Snack money is \$2.50 and due at the beginning of the month

Donations needed: Tissues (for upcoming cold and flu season) and stickers

Thank you!

Mrs. Bria

Ms. Kenzie

Ms. Haylie

Ms. Alyson